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I understand that the Government is considering requiring more stringent means 
of identity at poll ping booths for State and Local elections. 

This is potentially unfair to many disabled people. Many of these people have no 
driver's Licence, no Over 18 ID cards or other simple means of identification 
common to other electors. 

I request that the reviewing committee ensure that no impediment to the rights 
of disabled people is created by any proposed changes. 
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